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Registration Now Open for the 2024 FGIA Southeast Region Virtual Meeting April 30 
SCHAUMBURG, IL – Registration is now open for the 2024 Fenestration and Glazing Industry Alliance (FGIA) Southeast Region Virtual Meeting, taking place April 30. Those in the Southeast Region are encouraged to register now to participate in this one-day online event packed with important industry topics. The schedule is now available.
“Register today for this regional event, tailored specifically for industry professionals with dedicated interest in the Southeast Region,” said Florica Vlad, FGIA Events Manager.
Presentations at this event will cover global weather trends and hurricanes in the region, codes updates in Southeast Region states, and the latest on the wind-driven rain research being conducted in partnership with FGIA and the Florida Building Commission. Participants will also hear about code enforcement related to fenestration products, including details about labeling and processes as well as possible solutions. Finally, the day will conclude with a presentation on the FORTIFIED program and a session from the Texas Department of Insurance (TDI).
Registration
Through April 16, FGIA members can register for this one-day event for a fee of $125. After this early bird rate ends, members can register for $225. At all times, non-members can register for $360. A company upgrade for up to 10 individuals is available.
For more information about FGIA and its activities, visit FGIAonline.org.
Your trusted industry resource, setting the standards for fenestration and glazing.
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